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Thank you, Madame Chair, 

Due to the accusation from the Russian Federation that the Norwegian NASAMS air defense 

system was used in Monday’s horrendous attack against Okhmadyt Hospital in Kyiv, I 

would like to exercise my right of reply.  

Madame Chair, 

Russia is merely following its usual pattern of making unfounded accusations in an attempt 

to create confusion about the actual facts. All available evidence indicates that the 

Ohmatdyt Children’s Hospital was hit by a Russian missile.  

Thank you, Madame Chair. 
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